
N - 89% RBT - 92% RDO - 87%

1AD - 84% 1MM - 90% 2HW - 98%

2RK - 97% 3JH - 95% 3NB - 99%

4CS - 95% 4RM - 99% 5NP/LW - 94%

5HW - 97% 6FA - 98% 6LB - 97%

 A Message from Mrs Wathen and Mr Spink
Good afternoon everyone.
This week has been Anti Bullying week in school. The children have been learning lots
about this. On Tuesday many of us wore odd socks to celebrate this event. See our
Social Media for the pictures. Today we have been taking part in Children in Need
celebrations. It was lovely to see so many children dressed in spots and stripes,
showing their support. 
This week our newsletter includes a poster from the Community Hub and Library
across the road from us. Community is really important to us here at Ebor Gardens and
we encourage you to see our Social Media and find out for yourselves the wonderful
things going on in our direct community.
Next week we have our first Parents Consultations of the year. We are looking forward
to seeing all of you. If you have not yet booked an appointment, please log on to Arbor
and do so. You can visit the school office if that doesn’t work.
Have a wonderful weekend. See you on Monday.
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Whole School attendance
this week is 94%.
We are aiming for 96%+

Biscuit Bears: 2HW & 4RM
Extra Play (97%+): 2HW, 2RK, 3NB,
4RM, 5HW, 6FA & 6LB
Pizza Party (100%): 



Tuesday 19th November 2024 - Parent Consultations
Wednesday 20th November 2024 - Parent Consultations

Monday 9th December 2024 - Pantomime in school
Wednesday 11th December 2024 - Christmas Fair

Thursday 12th December 2024 - Christmas Dinner/Jumper day
Tuesday 17th December 2024 - EYFS Christmas Performance

Wednesday 18th December 2024 - KS1 Christmas Performance
Thursday 19th December 2024 - KS2 Christmas Performances

More information regarding performances to follow
Friday 20th December 2024 - School closes for Christmas (1pm)

Tuesday 7th January 2025 - School reopens for Spring term

diary dates










